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Florida Power & Light Company, 6501 South Ocean Drive, Jensen Beach, FL 34957

FRL March 31, 1997

L-97-88
10 CFR 50.4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RE: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389
Ig g~

During a November 1995 meeting with the NRC, Florida Power and Light Company (FPL)
reviewed the progress made in completing activities outlined in the St. Lucie Plan to Improve
Operational Performance. FPL stated that meetings to review performance would be held monthly
and would include a detailed review of the plant's key performance indicators. In the November
meeting, FPL committed to provide thegmonthly review materials to the NRC.

Enclosed is a copy of the key performance indicators issued in March 1997 for St. Lucie Plant.
The indicators were discussed at the March 25, 1997, FPL management review meeting at St.
Lucie.

We look forward to NRC presence and feedback at these monthly meetings. Ifyou have any
questions on this material, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

J. A. Stall
Vice President
St. Lucie Plant

JAS/spt

Enclosure

cc: L. A. Reyes, Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, St. Lucie Plant
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